Director's News for April 2023

Written by CRS Director
Saturday, 29 April 2023 15:43 - Last Updated Saturday, 29 April 2023 15:50

Greetings, everyone,

The 2023 season for rally and rallycross has started up!

Our first points events for the rallycross championships have been held in both northern and
southern California, beginning with an event at Antelope Valley Fairgrounds and in Marysuville.
You'll be seeing results from those events soon.

Coming up next month will be the first CRS stage rally of the season, the Oregon Trail Rally
(OTR). There's a full entry list including several CRS members. If you haven't signed up for
OTR, there's still (a little) time.

If you'd like to check out OTR without the expense of a rally car, come up and volunteer!
They're still looking for people to help in key positions and, depending on where you're
stationed, you might see some driving techniques that will help improve your own performance.

BTW If you have not renewed your CRS membership for 2023, be sure to do so prior to Oregon
Trail if you want to earn championship points for our series. This is true on the rallycross side as
well. Remember that your membership is based on calendar year, not a 12 month interval,
similar to ARA.

Lastly, and unfortunately, this year's Rally Nevada has been put on hiatus until 2024. The CRS
website has been updated accordingly.

I look forward to seeing all of you at an event soon!

John
CRS Director
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